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Dear S&S

I am full of admiration for Dylanie Walker’s letter in Self & Society
February/March issue, the way she takes responsibility for her opinions and
feelings, and how beautifully expressed! If encounter groups and humanistic
psychology have done nothing else but that in the last - what - 30 years in
this country - I am very happy. What a contrast to the ‘analytical tendency’
expressed by some other contributors.

Yours sincerely
Hans Lobstein.

Dear S&S

I am glad Tone Horwood Chair of AHPP will continue to be a member of AHP(B)
when it is no longer a requirement for AHPP members (S&S April 2000 AHPP
Page). I never doubted he would, for everyone who wants to promote humanistic
morality in society and in their own lifestyle, and not just use the humanistic
flag in their careers as counsellors and therapists, is drawn towards AHP(B) and
its publication S&S. Tone writes about AHP(B) developing a ‘code of conduct/
ethical practice and grievance/complaints procedure’ for its members. I support
that and urge that the other articles in the April issue on complaints are taken
on board. Nick Totton and Bee Springwood, for example, write convincingly
that mediation in the context of difficulties gives a better focus for conflict
resolution than judgements in the context of complaints.

David Jones

From Nick Totton:

I would like to correct an impression which may have been given by the
biographical note at the end of my piece in March: Reichian Growth Work was
written jointly by Em Edmondson and myself
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